
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

   
 

   
  

  

   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan  


Minute of the Hearing Panel 


Minute 3BQ 


On 01 February 2019, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from  the Awatere Water Users Group seeking additional time to present at the 
Topic 4: Water Allocation hearing. 

In its request, the Awatere Water Users Group sought a one hour timeslot in order to adequately 
present evidence on a topic critical to water users in the Awatere River catchment. They noted that 
the organisation represented a substantial number of water users in that catchment. Further, the 
Awatere Water Users Group provided a list of the water users who would be called to speak on the 
organisation’s behalf. 

The Panel acknowledged the extensive number of water users that the Awatere Water Users Group 
represents.  

Due to the above reason, the Panel granted the additional time. The Awatere Water Users Group 
would be provided a one hour timeslot at the hearing of Water Allocation. 

Dated 4 February 2019 

COUNCILLOR TREVOR HOOK 
CHAIR OF THE MEP HEARING PANEL 




